
 

Burglary 

On 8-22-2022 at about 10:28 p.m., UCR Police and Campus Safety (UCR PD) received a call 
from a student resident at Bannockburn who discovered an unknown male subject inside his 
apartment, holding his property. The suspect left the apartment upon being discovered.   

UCR police quickly arrived and located the suspect behind Bannockburn.  The suspect (not 
affiliated with UCR) was arrested for residential burglary.  The suspect was in possession of 
property that may belong to other victims. 

If you have information that could be helpful in this investigation, please contact UCR PD at 
(951) 827-5222.  
 
Help fight crime by reporting suspicious activity to UCR PD immediately - race, gender, and 
religious affiliation are not considered suspicious.  

Safety Tips 

 Ensure that all doors and windows are locked. Do not prop doors open. 
 Immediately report inoperable locks and latches to the appropriate maintenance 

personnel. 
 Never leave electronics, wallets, and other valuables in plain sight. 
 Dial 9-1-1 for emergency or in-progress events. Non-emergency call (951) 827-5222. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Frisbee  (he, him, his) 
Interim Chief of Police   
UCR Police & Campus Safety | Division of Health, Well-Being & Safety 
UCR Timely Warning Crime Alerts are released by the UCR Police Department when certain crimes are 
reported on or near UCR property, in compliance with federal law. These Timely Warning Crime Alerts 
provide information about campus safety situations and allow campus community members to take 
precautions for personal safety. 


